
                                            

 

 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

The Trinidad and Tobago Chamber of Industry and Commerce notes that the election date has been 

announced. We hope and urge that everyone will do the responsible thing. This is an opportunity to 

exercise your right as a citizen and go out and vote. Make the choice that you are most comfortable with. 

We look forward to safety and stability, as activity on the campaign trail will now intensify, and we hope 

it will remain incident-free, especially where there will be public gatherings. We also hope that all 

candidates amplify messages that are in the best interest of all citizens. At the end of the day, we are all 

citizens of Trinidad and Tobago, and we all want what is best for each other and our nation. 

 

For more information, contact 

Brand Development and Public Affairs Unit 

Trinidad and Tobago Chamber of Industry and Commerce 

Email: Communications@chamber.org.tt  

Tel: 637 6966 ext. 1245 or 1323 


